
 

 

NOTICE NO: MGC/GC/1/18                                                                               DATED: 23/11/2018 

 

NOTICE 

This is to notify all concerned that a meeting of the Grievance Cell will be held on 

29/11/2021 (Thursday), at 2pm at the Faculty Room of the College, to discuss grievance 

application submitted by students of Chemistry, History, Sociology and Political Science 

Departments. Their grievance applications are regarding the difficulty faced by them in some 

of the papers (in respective subjects) in lieu of the fact that there are not enough reading 

materials in the library on those particular topics.  

In the said meeting, the Grievance Cell members together with the Head of 

Institution, GGDC, Mangalkote, will look for a possible resolution to the above-mentioned 

problem. 

 

 

OFFICER-IN-CHARGE                                                                                CONVENER, GRIEVANCE CELL 
GGDC, MANGALKOTE 
 
 



 

 

NOTICE NO: MGC/GC/2/18                                                    DATED: 01/12/2018 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE GRIEVANCE CELL HELD ON 29/11/2018 

A meeting of the Grievance Cell and the HOI, GGDC, Mangalkote was held on 29/11/18 to 

discuss grievance applications submitted by students regarding the requisition of more 

books in the library. Consequently, the following decisions were taken in the said meeting: 

 Book proposal (based on the applications) will be sent to the Department of Higher 

Education, Bikash Bhaban as soon as possible. 

 The respective Heads of the Departments will prepare a list of books for the purpose, 

and submit it to the HOI, as soon as possible. 

 The list as far as practicable will reflect those particular papers that have been 

highlighted by the students. 

 

 

OFFICER-IN-CHARGE                                                     CONVENER, GRIEVANCE CELL 
GGDC, MANGALKOTE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

NOTICE NO: MGC/GC/1/19                                                    DATED: 25/03/2019 

NOTICE 

This is to notify all concerned that as per the resolution of the Grievance Cell dated 

29/11/18 (MGC/GC/2/18 dated 01/12/18), proposal for books was sent by the HOI to the 

Dept. of Higher Education, Bikash Bhaban along with all the necessary documents. 

Consequently, the proposal was sanctioned by the Higher Education Department, 

Government of West Bengal. 

Thus, the grievance raised by the students has been successfully resolved. 

 

 

 

OFFICER-IN-CHARGE 
GGDC, MANGALKOTE. 
 

 

 

 


